
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

3. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided: 
 
 NOTICE OF UPCOMING REPORTS TO THE BOARD 
 
 1. That a letter regarding the Farnborough Street Reserve report be sent to the Chief Executive 

expressing disappointment at the lack of reporting to the Board and to seek a commitment that 
the report would be presented to the 30 August 2004 Board meeting. 

 
 2. That a list of Board reports outstanding be presented at the 16 August 2004 Board meeting.  

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


